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12/9/2023

Board of Supervisors of the El Dorado

| am writing today to voice my concerns to AGENDA ITEM 23-1644 that will be
discussed at the 12/12/2023 at 2PM at the Board of Supervisors meeting.

As a resident of El Dorado County, | am opposed to Ordinance 5186. It appears to
be invasive to my privacy; places undo financial hardship on homeowners {(who do
not have financial means to address fire safety)} and will negatively affect future

home sales.

| have read the ordinance and it seems to give the county free rein of deciding
whose property is maintained to this opened ended proposal. | feel this proposal
could lead of an abuse of power. Why isn’t the Board of Supervisors addressing
insurance issues? The county should be helping with community
education/events that would make our land fire safe, as possible. Education is
the key to making homes safer, help on where to get products, assistance on
clearance of property, would be a great motivator.

Please vote NO on Ordinance No. 5186. Please develop a plan that works with
your community and does not punish us or invade our privacy.

Thank you,

Pam Wilson



